
LAZARD FRERES & Co. 
NEWYORK 

TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS 

LAZARD , NEwYoRK 

Miss K. Deakins, 
Secretary to Mr. A.G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Miss Deakins: 

~zo BROADWAY-

May 6, 1942 

I want to thank you for the special 

edition of the Star-Telegram which I have been very 

much interested in going over. It is a wonderful 

piece of work, quite a successful undertaking, and 

Mr . Carter and the organization are certainly deserv­

ing of congratulations, which I am happy to extend. 

Cordially yours, 


